
Twin Creeks HOA Board Meeting

Jan 25, 6:15

Bryan not in attendance

Key Card System for pool to be installed asap.  Darby will gather info.

Landmark landscaping approved for 2010.  Jenny will advise Landmark and other 
companies that bid for 2010 service.

Agreed to not pursue any Jan inspection report violations

Annual Meeting will be in March, tentatively after Spring Break.  Darby and Kristi 
will try to schedule with Life Church to use their facility.

Lifeguards for 2010 approved on a limited basis.  Darby will call Chris Keller to 
discuss.  

Will begin to research for new playground area equipment asap.  Brian K will gather 
info and bring to next meeting.

Darby will contact Landmark about sink holes and placing a permanent fence along 
drainage ditch on north side of green belt.  I received a concerned email from 
resident Jodi Kirby concerning safety of drainage ditch.

Next Meeting, Feb 22nd.  6:30 pm


